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Dear Head teacher 
 
Re: Core offer -  School Nursing Team 
 
Hope you had a lovely summer and a chance to recharge your batteries and 
now ready for the busy academic year ahead. 
 
As you know South Warwickshire Foundation Trust were awarded the 
contract to provide 0-19 services in Solihull commencing September 2017. 
School nursing services have been through a lot of changes in the past 12 
months and we are keenly aware of the need to work closly with schools to 
enable us all to support children/young people to achieve their full potiential.   
 
With that in mind I thought I would like to take this opportunity to to let you 
know what the ‘Core Offer’ from school nursing is. See attached document. I 
hope you find this helpful. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me on the above contact details if you have 
any questions/queries about this or more generally about school nursing. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Marie Holden 
Locality Manager 
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